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May 5, 2023 

 
H.E. Ms. Lachezara Stoeva 

President of the United Nations Economic  
& Social Council 
Permanent Mission of the Republic 

of Bulgaria to the United Nations 
11 East 84th Street 

New York, NY 10028 
 

Excellency, 
 
I have the honour to refer my earlier correspondence dated May 3, 2023, pertaining to the 

draft Main Messages for the Voluntary National Review (VNR) which will be presented 
by the Government of Barbados during HLPF 2023.  

 
In this regard, I have the honour to forward herewith the final Main Messages for 

Barbados’ VNR, as approved by the Cabinet of Barbados, for the upcoming 2023 High 
Level Political Forum (HLPF) which will be held at the United Nations Headquarters, 
NY, during the period July 10-19, 2023.  

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Kereeta Whyte 
Chargé d affaires 
 


